Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	Director of the Manufactured Housing and Modular Units Program of the Public Service Commission, 

                                  Complainant, 

v. 

I-70 Mobile Homes Sales, Inc. d/b/a I-70 Mobile Home Sales, and I-70 Mobile Home Sales, Inc., d/b/a Interstate Homes, 
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	)))))))))))))
	Case No. MC-2002-11

	
	
	


STATUS REPORT


COMES NOW the Director of the Manufactured Housing and Modular Units Program of the Public Service Commission (“Director” and “Commission”) and for his Status Report in this matter states:

1.
On February 20, 2003, the Commission issued an Order Directing Filing in this case, in which it stated “[t]hat the Director shall file a status report to advise the Commission of the progress made in the resolution of this matter no later than March 21, 2003…The first report shall state the date upon which the letter contemplated by the settlement agreement was sent to the consumers.”

2.
The Director states that the letter to William and Tina Turner was sent on February 16, 2003.


WHEREFORE, the Director prays that the Commission accept his Status Report in this matter.








Respectfully submitted,
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